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The paving 
previously lifted from 
Cannon Street has 
been salvaged, 
checked for 
damage, cleaned 
and re-laid.   
 
FM Conway are 
passionate about 
reducing waste and 
reusing materials 
where possible, 
materials not able to 
be reused are 
recycled and used 
on sites across the 
country. 

Paving laid along King Street. 
Work will begin on the west side 
of the road in the coming weeks.  

As part of the social value aspect of the Market Square 
renovation FM Conway will be starting work on 19th April 
to improve the entrance to Pencester Gardens.  
 

 

The consultation on the proposed Traffic Regulation Order on Castle Street will be open for 
representations from the 15th April 2022 until 9 May 2022.  Any representations on the 
proposed order can be made at  www.kent.gov.uk/highwaysconsultations   
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

[Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the 
document or use this space to emphasize a key point. To 
place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.] 

 
 
 
 
 

FM Conway  
Vikki Costello  
Mobile: 07501 745 430  
Vikki.costello@fmconway.co.uk  
www.fmconway.co.uk 
 
Dover District Council 
InvestmentAndProjects@dover.gov.uk 

1 

2 

Phase 1 - Market Square Public 
Realm & Fog Misting feature -
28 weeks This extends over the 
full construction period and 
includes all works within the 
square. Our colleagues at Affinity 
Water have carried out works to 
upgrade the existing water main, 
this work will ensure the 
infrastructure is robust enough to 
accommodate the installation of 
the bespoke water feature. 
Construction of the foundations 
for the steelwork spirals, the new 
plant room and for the precast 
concrete units which surround the 
raised platform, have also 
started.  

Phase 2 – West Side King Street Pedestrian Area & Tree 
Planting - 10 Weeks. The new bus facility in Castle and 
Church Street to provide greater flexibility for the bus and 
coach operators is now in place and operational. Clearance 
activities including the demolition of raised planters, removal 
of pedestrian railing and enabling works have been 
completed. Four new trees are to be planted within this area 
requiring significant excavation, the root cells and root 
directors are now in place. Finishing works including 
installation of lighting, signage and street furniture. 
Additional soft landscaping and planting of the trees will 
follow on later in the scheduled works. 
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Phase 3 – West Side Cannon 
Street Pedestrian Area - 7 Weeks  
The pedestrian area on the west 
side of Cannon Street will start 
following completion of the Phase 2 
works. The scope and sequence of 
work is similar to Phase 2 except 
there are no significant utility works 
or tree installations required. 

 


